Isle of Man
Government

Reiltys Ellan Vannin

Expressions of Interest

Improvements to Douglas Fire Station River Steps

The Isle of Man Government invites expressions of interest from suitably experienced
contractors to provide concrete step installation to the Department of Infrastructure (Flood
Management Division).

The Department of Infrastructure is the Island’s flood risk management authority and must
generally supervise all matters relating to flood risk management as defined by the Flood
Risk Management Act 2013.

The Department of Infrastructure has extensive powers to undertake works in order to
manage flood risk. Powers include constructing, maintaining and improving flood risk
management assets for example embankments and flood walls and works on designated
watercourses to manage conveyance and water levels to make sure flood water can flow
freely.

The Department of Infrastructure is looking for a contractor to install additional concrete
steps and barriers to existing steps at the Douglas Fire Station in accordance with the
drawing provided, to increase the level of flood protection.

In order to participate in this competitive exercise, your organisation must be registered on
the Isle of Man Government’s Procurement Portal. If you have not previously registered, please
visit https://in-tendhost.co.uk/iomg/aspx/Home and select ‘Register’ from the menu on the
left side of the Home Page.

Once you have registered your organisation you should select this Quick Quote from the list
of ‘Current Tenders’ and ‘View Details’ then click ‘Express an Interest’ at the bottom of the
page. Once you have expressed an interest a new tab called ‘Quote Documents’ will become
available where you can download all the necessary information. If you choose to proceed,
please select ‘Opt In" and a new section will appear for you to upload your completed return
documents.

If you decide not to proceed please click ‘Opt Out’ and select a reason for not proceeding.

Should you have any difficulty in using the website or registering your interest in this way,
please e-mail procurement@gov.im

The Quick Quote will remain available on the Portal for Expressions of Interest until noon
Thursday 18 July 2024.

Quick Quote Returns must be submitted through the above Portal by noon Thursday 25
July 2024,
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